
From: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 8:06 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Fw: Lambda Alpha new member initiation banquet 
 

Good morning Steve, 
 
I'm reporting to you that I attended this Lambda Alpha International (LAI) event last 
Wednesday evening at the invitation of the host, LAI. This organization helps foster the 
study of land economics and members include architects, engineers, real estate 
developers, planners, government officials, professors, bankers, attorneys, and other 
related consultants. 
 
I was invited to attend this event following a panel discussion last month that I participated 
in as a speaker to present the planning work that my team at DPD has been doing in the 
central area. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Cindy Chan Roubik | Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 
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